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                        Resort Village of Mistusinne 
Policy #4.4 

IN MEMORIAM OPPORTUNITIES 

1.  CONTRIBUTIONS TO THE MISTUSINNE GOOD NEIGHBOUR PLAYGROUND 

• A minimum contribution of $100 will be accepted for the Playground Fund. 

• Contributions will be acknowledged on the public sign with the words “In memory of 
______”.   

• Dollar amounts will not be stated. 

• Acknowledgements will be listed in the order that the donations were received.   

2.  MEMORIAL TREES OR SHRUBS ON THE GOLF COURSE    

Memorial trees or shrubs will be accepted for planting on the golf course, as per the 
following guidelines: 

• The type of the tree or bush will be approved by the head of maintenance in 
consultation with the Friends of Trees Committee. 

• The location of the tree or bush will be determined by the head of maintenance in 
consultation with golf course maintenance personnel. 

• The donor(s) of the tree or bush must agree to: 

§ Purchase the tree or bush; 

§ Care for the tree for two years after planting (watering, weeding, fertilizing);   

§ Purchase the marker (if one is included). 

• Memorial markers will be permitted as per the following guidelines: 

§ Markers should be flat to the ground (such as a stepping-stone). 

§ Markers should be of durable material such as cement or natural material 
such as stone. 

§ Words should not exceed: “In memory of ______” (or just a name).  

• A list and map showing the location of the memorial trees will be posted at the office 
for anyone wishing to visit them. 

3.  OTHER MEMORIAL OPPORTUNITIES 

• The Village will consider proposals to donate other memorial items for the village, 
both on or off the golf course (such as: picnic tables or benches).  A plaque will be 
attached to the item, with the words “In memory of ______”.  

• Donations must be sufficient to cover the full cost of the item and plaque. 

4.  ARRANGING FOR MEMORIAL CONTRIBUTIONS 

• All arrangements for memorial donations should be made at the Village Office with 
the administrative assistant, as per the guidelines stated above. 


